
        

   Chess Announcement 
 

SOMETHING NEW & EXCITING: 
 

CHESS at the Jewish Congregation of Marco Island  
Have you ever played or would you like to learn? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

ALL are invited to attend! 
 

Each Tuesday beginning 8/2/2022 from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m.   
Location- 991 Winterberry Drive, at the Jewish Congregation of 

Marco Island. 
  

Chess players from beginners (we will teach you) to advanced are 
invited. Minimum age is 17 years old.  

  
This is just for fun and camaraderie. There are no costs or fees.  

  
 

Please RSVP by calling or e mailing for your reservation: 

  
Co-founders to contact: 

Irv Povlow – 215-694-2029 or  irvinpovlow1@Gmail.com 

Wade Keller – 239-389-2525 or wadekeller2045@Gmail.com 

 

We want this to be a wonderful program for your enjoyment. 
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